
 

                                
 
2nd October 2024 
 
 
 

Swimming in Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 
Tuesday 8th October 2024 

0800am in the Primary Hall 
 
 
 
All parents are welcome to attend a presentation led by Zoe Edmunds, our Primary PE 
Curriculum Co-ordinator.  This is an opportunity to be introduced to the curriculum swim 
instructors team, and learn more about our FS and Key Stage 1 swimming lessons.  The 
presentation will cover the following information, with the opportunity to ask and clarify any 
questions: 
 

• Curriculum Swimming – What do we do in these swim lessons? 
• Aims and objectives for FS and KS1 swimmers 
• Assessment  
• Protocols and procedures  
• Swimming pathways / other opportunities at BPS and beyond 

 
 
Please complete this Google Form to indicate your attendance at this workshop.  
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on the 8th October. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Zoe Edmunds 
Primary PE Curriculum Co-ordinator 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQLMmaZFiaftK8cQlCqDz561uRb8tw0hYrx_XM_InCmaycBA/viewform

